



The Hon. Shane Stone AC PGDK & Mrs Josephine Stone AM 14 Hopetoun Way
New Farm QLD 4005

## Dear Shanea Josie,

On behalf of The Duke of Edinburgh's International Award – Australia (the Award), I would like to personally welcome you each becoming Award Ambassadors. The Award sincerely appreciates the financial generosity that you provided during the recent visit by HRH The Prince Edward, Earl of Wessex this year.

As you are both aware, our Award Ambassadors are both leaders and active grass-root members of the community who also use their talent, position and networks to promote the value, relevance and importance of the Award, which we know you both readily fit into this role.

We sincerely welcome you and look forward to you both joining us for the thank you dinner hosted by HRH The Prince Edward at a Royal palace in London next year.

Thank you once again for your generosity during the successful Royal visit that has paved the way for our 2019 celebrations of the Award's 60<sup>th</sup> Anniversary in Australia and more importantly the ongoing growth of the Award in Australia.

Yours sincerely,

The Hon. Larry Anthony

Chairman

The Friends of the Duke of Edinburgh's International Award in Australia

c.c. The Hon. Gary Nairn AO Mr Peter Kaye AM

Jou have a big heart Share. Kup well, Hup ticking a enjoy 1.76!